
On behalf of the mothers and
children at Our Mother's House, I
would like to thank you for awarding a
grant to our program. Our mission
promises our moms a safe
environment, and this grant will help
us achieve that.

The new kitchen cabinets 
and counters are already
being installed! 

To The Venice Golf and Country Club Foundation: 

 With sincere gratitude to you all. ~ Joyce Scott, Program Director


